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Eranistes Theodoret of Cyrus 2010-04 No description available
Demokratie, Freiheit und christliche Werte Hansjürg Stückelberger 2020-12-01
Was sind die Grundlagen einer freiheitlichen Demokratie? Welche Rolle spielen
vorherrschende religiöse Ansichten in einer Gesellschaft? Wie hat sich der
Westen entwickelt? Und warum scheint es in christlichen Ländern mehr Freiheit
zu geben als anderswo? Demokratie, Freiheit und Menschenwürde sind heute fast
selbstverständliche Werte in Europa. Das Buch zeigt, wie sich diese Werte über
lange Zeit etablieren und zu Frieden und Wohlstand führen konnten. Es erklärt
anschaulich, wie sich Gottes Ordnungen bewährt haben und weshalb es sich lohnt,
an ihnen festzuhalten. Das christliche Weltbild gibt auch in Zeiten von
radikalen gesellschaftlichen Veränderungen begründete Zuversicht: Es war Gottes
Liebe, die in der Vergangenheit ganze Länder zu Vorbildern für Freiheit und
Gerechtigkeit formte. Diese Liebe hat heute die gleiche Kraft, Herzen zu
verändern. Hochaktuell in einem Umfeld, in dem konservative Werte pauschal in
Frage gestellt werden.
Musical Biographies Michal Ben-Horin 2016-04-25 Since the second half of the
twentieth century various routes, including history and literature, are offered
in dealing with the catastrophe of World War II and the Holocaust.
Historiographies and novels are of course written with words; how can they bear
witness to and reverberate with traumatic experience that escapes or resists
language? In search for an alternative mode of expression and representation,
this volume focuses on postwar German and Austrian writers who made use of
music in their exploration of the National Socialist past. Their works invoke,
however, new questions: What happens when we cross the line between narration
and documentation, and between memory and a musical piece? How does
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identification and fascination affect our reading of the text? What kind of
ethical issues do these testimonies raise? As this volume shows, reading these
musical biographies is both troubling and compelling since they ‘fail’ to come
to terms with the past. In playing the haunting music that does not let us put
the matter to rest, they call into question not only the exclusion of personal
stories by official narratives, but also challenge writers’ and readers’ most
intimate perspectives on an unmasterable past.
Iatrogenicity Ihor B. Gussak 2018-02-15 Iatrogenesis is the occurrence of
untoward effects resulting from actions of health care providers, including
medical errors, medical malpractice, practicing beyond one’s expertise, adverse
effects of medication, unnecessary treatment, inappropriate screenings, and
surgical errors. This is a huge public health issue: tens to hundreds of
thousands of deaths are attributed to iatrogenic causes each year in the U.S.,
and vulnerable populations such as the elderly and minorities are particularly
susceptible. Edited by two renowned cardiology experts, Iatrogenicity: Causes
and Consequences of Iatrogenesis in Cardiovascular Medicine addresses both the
iatrogenicity that arises with cardiovascular interventions, as well as noncardiovascular interventions that result in adverse consequences on the
cardiovascular system. The book aims to achieve three things: to summarize the
available information on this topic in a single high-yield volume; to highlight
the human and financial cost of iatrogenesis; and to describe and propose
potential interventions to ameliorate the effects of iatrogenesis. This
accessible book is a practical reference for any practicing physician who sees
patients with cardiovascular issues. .
Christian Zionism Examined Steven Paas 2012-06 This book contains an assessment
of Christian Zionism, particularly in its post-holocaust appearance of
sympathetic Israel-fascination. Misguided by an extremely literalist approach
of Scripture Christian Zionism has given today's physical and ethnical Israel a
key role in the history and the order of salvation. Consequently Christian
Zionist theology has decentralized Christ and decreased his uniqueness, thus
undermining the Church's foundation and its universal mission among Jews and
Gentiles. Moreover, it has distorted Christian-Jewish relationships, and it has
failed to find a safe sailing route between the dangerous cliffs of
antisemitism and philosemitism, despite its claim of combating the former.
Beatific Afterlife in Ancient Israel and in the Ancient Near East Klaas Spronk
1986
Beyond Exile: Day by Day Armageddon J. L. Bourne 2010-07-22 Sporadic news
reports indicate chaos and violence spreading through US cities. An unknown
evil is sweeping the planet. The dead are rising to claim the earth as the new
dominant species in the food chain. Day by Day Armageddonand its sequel Beyond
Exileare the handwritten journals of one desperate survivor as he battles in
the face of global disaster. Zombie fiction at its finest, these books will
take you to a whole new level of terror.
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The Dead Sea Scrolls Bible Martin G. Abegg, Jr. 2012-08-07 From the dramatic
find in the caves of Qumran, the world's most ancient version of the Bible
allows us to read the scriptures as they were in the time of Jesus.
Literary Skinheads? Jay Rosellini 2000 These two phenomena can be seen as
manifestations of a general malaise, a disorientation that may last for quite
some time, and Jay Rosellini approaches his subject with the belief that it
would be irresponsible to ignore these disquieting trends." "This account is
recommended for the general reader interested in international issues as well
as for students and scholars of German, intellectual history, political
science, and comparative sociology."--BOOK JACKET.
Leben wir wirklich in der Endzeit? Roger Liebi 2012
The Jesus Papyrus Matthew D'Ancona 2000-02-15 In 1901, the Reverend Charles B.
Huleatt acquired three pieces of a New Testament manuscript on the murky
antiquities market of Luxor, Egypt. He donated these papyrus fragments to his
alma mater, Magdalen College in Oxford, England, where they sat in a display
case and drew very little attention. Nearly a century later, the fragments-part of the Gospel of Matthew and thought to date from a.d. 180-200--were
reevaluated by scholar Carsten Peter Thiede. His research showed the bits of
papyrus to be significantly older, written about a.d. 60. But what is all the
fuss about? How can three ancient papyrus fragments be so significant? How did
Thiede arrive at this radical early dating? And what does it mean to the
average Christian? Now readers have authoritative answers to these pivotal
questions, in a book written by Thiede himself and by Times of London
journalist Matthew d'Ancona, who originally broke the story to the public.
Indeed, the Magdalen Papyrus corroborates three traditions: Saint Matthew
actually wrote the Gospel bearing his name; he wrote it within a generation of
Jesus' death; and the Gospel stories about Jesus are true. Some will vehemently
deny Thiede's claims, others will embrace them, but nobody can ignore THE JESUS
PAPYRUS.
Austerlitz W.G. Sebald 2011-12-06 Austerlitz, the internationally acclaimed
masterpiece by “one of the most gripping writers imaginable” (The New York
Review of Books), is the story of a man’s search for the answer to his life’s
central riddle. A small child when he comes to England on a Kindertransport in
the summer of 1939, one Jacques Austerlitz is told nothing of his real family
by the Welsh Methodist minister and his wife who raise him. When he is a much
older man, fleeting memories return to him, and obeying an instinct he only
dimly understands, he follows their trail back to the world he left behind a
half century before. There, faced with the void at the heart of twentiethcentury Europe, he struggles to rescue his heritage from oblivion.
The Passion for Souls Oswald J. Smith 1984 DR. SMITH'S book, "The Passion for
Souls," for its size is the most powerful plea for Revival I have ever read. He
has truly been led by the Spirit of God in preparing it. To his emphasis for
the need of a Holy Spirit Revival I can give the heartiest amen. What I saw of
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Revival in Korea and in China is in fullest accord with the Revival called for
in this book. It is most timely that DR. Smith has called attention to man
effort and man method in modem Revival. If we all had faith to wait upon God in
intense believing prayer there would be genuine Holy Ghost Revival, and the
living God would get all the glory. In Manchuria and China, when we did nothing
else than give the address and let the people pray, and kept out of sight as
far as possible, we saw the mightiest manifestations of Divine power. Had I the
wealth of a millionaire I would put "The Passion for Souls" in every Christian
home on this continent and confidently look for a Revival which would sweep
round the world.
Day By Day Armageddon J. L. Bourne 2010-06-24 May 16th. 1201 hrs. We are now
under siege. Beyond the silo access doors, we have a small army of beaten and
battered undead to contend with. They only want one thing... Day by Day
Armageddonis the handwritten journal of one man and his struggle for survival.
Trapped in the midst of global disaster, he must make decisions that could mean
life, or which could condemn him eternally to walk as one of them. Enter, if
you dare, into his world. The world of the undead.
Steps to Personal Revival Helmut HAUBEIL 2020-03-17 On August 14, 2011, when I
was in Kandergrund in the Bernese Highlands in Switzerland an important
connection became very clear to me. I recognized a spiritual cause for why we
are losing part of our youth. I was very shocked. I thought of my children and
grandchildren. Since then I have been intensively occupied with this
subject.Now I believe that the same spiritual cause is behind many of our
problems; specifically the personal problems, in the local churches and the
world-wide church. It is the lack of the Holy Spirit. If this is the cause,
then we should urgently address this issue. If the cause can be eliminated or
considerably reduced, then many problems will become superfluous or will be
resolved.
Leben wir wirklich in den Endzeit? Roger Liebi 2016-12
The Patient Ferment of the Early Church Alan Kreider 2016-03-29 How and why did
the early church grow in the first four hundred years despite disincentives,
harassment, and occasional persecution? In this unique historical study,
veteran scholar Alan Kreider delivers the fruit of a lifetime of study as he
tells the amazing story of the spread of Christianity in the Roman Empire.
Challenging traditional understandings, Kreider contends the church grew
because the virtue of patience was of central importance in the life and
witness of the early Christians. They wrote about patience, not evangelism, and
reflected on prayer, catechesis, and worship, yet the church grew--not by
specific strategies but by patient ferment.
Peoples of the Apocalypse Wolfram Brandes 2016-05-24 This volume addresses
Jewish, Christian and Muslim future visions on the end of the world, focusing
on the respective allies and antagonists for each religious society. Spanning
late Antiquity to the early modern period, the collected papers examine
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distinctive aspects represented by each religion’s approach as well as shared
concepts.
Man will wissen, was dahintersteckt Martin Hagenmaier 2022-09-14 An Gott zu
glauben steht heute unter dem Verdacht der Rückständigkeit, jedenfalls dann,
wenn es mit "der Kirche" zu tun hat. Zumindest gilt das in West-Europa.
Katholisch ist gleich-bedeutend mit Missbrauch, evangelisch ist belanglos. Das
betrifft vor allem für die mediengeplagte sogenannte Öffentlichkeit. In anderen
Weltregionen herrscht die Religion ohne jede Beeinträchtigung über ganze
Kulturen und einzelne Staatgebilde, bis hin zur mit Überzeugung ausgeführten
Todesstrafe für Abtrünnige. Verfolgung Ungläubiger und Herrschaft im Namen
Gottes gehören dort zum politischen Programm. Strenge Religionsauffassungen
treten gegen liberale an, auch in der gleichen Religionsgemeinschaft.
Schließlich haben in Sachen Religion islamistische Selbstmordattentäter
zeitweise die Meinungsführerschaft übernommen, obwohl, das, was sie anrichten,
außer in manchen Geschichten des Alten Testaments, in keiner Religion auch nur
ansatzweise befürwortet wird. Zur Religion gehören früheste Ritualreste an
Höhlenwänden ebenso wie rätselhafte Steinzeithinterlassenschaften, neuere
Verschwörungstheorien, alte und neue Gottesbeweise. Alles findet sich im
religiösen Erbe zumindest Europas und Arabiens, sei es religionsphilosophisch,
theologisch oder aus der Warte eines Weltbürgers wider Willen formuliert.
Daseinsabsicherung, der Sinnbezug, die Zugehörigkeit, die Rache, die Identität,
Vernunft und Unvernunft, der direkte Zugang in den Himmel und in die Hölle, das
Lebensrecht der anderen, Sitten sowie Bräuche und deren Verfall, Verehrung und
Verachtung, Schöpfung und Weltuntergang. Manches schaut sich der Autor
fassungslos an. Anderes hält er für sinnlos oder verwerflich. Weder die
Religion mit ihrer Theologie, noch das geordnete Nachdenken namens Philosophie
bietet eine Lösung an, nach der der Widerstreit beendet werden könnte. Beide
können sich die Daseinsberechtigung nicht gegenseitig absprechen, sei es durch
"logischen Beweis" oder Glauben an eine Offenbarung. Die Auseinandersetzung
oder das Gespräch. Beides bleibt spannend in apokalyptischen Zeiten.
The Misunderstanding of the Church Emil Brunner 2002 Brunner sees St Paul's
Epistle to the Romans as 'the chapter of destiny of the Christian Church'.
Here, in Luther's words, is the 'purest gospel' upon which the very existence
of the Christian faith depends and from which it draws its life. Concentrated,
decisive and instructive, nothing within the New Testament is more closely
argued both theological and personal. Out of his years of scholarly wisdom
Brunner meditates on the great Question: What is wrong with the Churches?
Brunner finds an answer in thecontrast between the virile Spirit-filled
fellowship of the New Testament and the institutions which are now called
'churches'. He writes in his preface: 'The title of the book, The
Misunderstanding of the Church, is equivocal. Is it a question of a
misunderstanding of which the Church is guilty, or of a misunderstanding of
which it is the victim? Or is it that the Church itself, as such, is perhaps
the product of a misunderstanding? The author is not responsible for this
ambiguity; it is intrinsic in the theme itself.
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The Scandal of the Scandals Manfred Lütz 2020-05-08 Mahatma Gandhi once chided
a Christian friend, "All you Christians, missionaries and all, must begin to
live more like Jesus Christ." And what Christian among us would disagree with
him? After the holy wars and witch-hunts, after persecutions and political
machinations, there is a broad sense today that the Church, however wellmeaning, is on the wrong side of history. But do we really know our history? In
this collaboration with historian Arnold Angenendt, best-selling German author
Manfred Lütz dares to show us what contemporary historians actually say about
Christianity's track record over the ages. This detailed overview begins with
the ancient pagans, passing through Israel, the early Church martyrs,
Constantine's Rome, the reign of Charlemagne, the Crusades, the Inquisition,
the Reformation, the Borgia popes, the Galileo affair, the conquistadores, the
French Revolution, the slave trade, the Holocaust, the sex abuse crisis, and
more. The Scandal of the Scandals separates myth from fact, giving us a candid
portrait of Christendom with its scars and all. Prepare to be amazed at how
little you really knew about Christianity.
Jesus Lived in India Holger Kersten 2001 His Unknown Life Before And After The
Crucifixion. Why Has Christianity Chosen To Ignore Its Connections With The
Religions Of The East, And To Dismiss Repeatedly The Numerous Claims That Jesus
Spent A Large Part Of His Life In India? This Compelling Book Presents
Irrefutable Evidence That Jesus Did Indeed Live In India, Dying There In Old
Age. The Result Of Many Years Of Investigative Research, Jesus Lived In India
Takes The Reader To All The Historical Sites Connected With Jesus In Israel,
The Middle East, Afghanistan And India. As Well As Revealing Age-Old Links
Between The Israelites And The East, The Evidence Found By Theologian Holger
Kersten Points To The Following Startling Conclusions: In His Youth Jesus
Followed The Ancient Silk Road To India. While There He Studied Buddhism,
Adopting Its Tenets And Becoming A Spiritual Master. Jesus Survived The
Crucifixion. After The Resurrection Jesus Returned To India To Die In Old Age.
Jesus Was Buried In Srinagar, The Capital Of Jammu And Kashmir, Where He
Continues To Be Revered As A Saintly Man. The Tomb Of Jesus Still Exists In
Kashmir.
The Function of Apocalyptic and Wisdom Traditions in Romans 9-11 E. Elizabeth
Johnson 1989
History of Interpretation Frederic William Farrar 1886
The Restorative Poetics of a Geological Age Timothy Attanucci 2020-09-21
Geohistoricism examines two mid-nineteenth century thinkers – the Austrian
writer Adalbert Stifter and the French architect Eugène E. Viollet-le-Duc – who
imagined cultural history on the model of earth history: as a history of
objects to be restored and worlds to be reconstructed. The nascent field of
geology shaped cultural thought; their conservationism, informed by erosion,
envisions a future of restorative renewal.
The Islamic Invasion Ph. D. Robert a. Morey 2011-08 The Islamic Turks were
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poised to overrun Europe at The Battle of Vienna on September 11/12 of 1683,
but were defeated. The Islamic Invasion As Mosques appear across the country
people are asking-"What do I need to Know about Islam?" Islam-once an obscure
Middle Eastern religion-has rapidly grown into the second largest religion in
the world. There are now more Muslims than Episcopalians in the United States!
What attraction does Islam hold for its followers? What part does it play in
shaping the outlook and attitudes of nearly one billion people? Noted author
Dr. Robert A. Morey, internationally recognized authority on the origins of the
teachings and rituals of Islam- - explores the pre-Islamic history of Allah,
and the doctrines and customs of Islam - reveals Islam's teaching about current
issues such as religious freedom and the role of women The Islamic Invasion
will give you the insight you need to understand Islam and the challenge it
poses today. Dr. Morey warned the United States and Europe about Islam during
the early 1980's long before 9/11. Most books on Islam since 9/11 have used his
analysis of the Qur'an or Hadith. Special thanks to Professor Colin Akridge-who
is a Vietnam Veteran and black scholar in the field of comparative religionsfor his valuable and insightful contributions and working with him for
researching and writing the section entitled The Black Muslim Movement in
America. Dr. Robert A. Morey Ph.D., D. Min., D.D. Faith Defenders http:
//www.faithdefenders.com
When Will Jesus Come? Hunt, Dave 1992
Did God Use Evolution? Werner Gitt 2006 "Analyses and rejects the assumptions
and consequences of the doctrine of theistic evolution."--previous ed.
Taste and See John Piper 2016-06-21 A Devotional Powerhouse! This revision of
the follow-up to the popular A Godward Life adds twenty fresh entries to the
original 120 daily meditations that are solid meat and sweet milk from God’s
Word. The new entries broach current and controversial subject matter, such as
partial-birth abortion and gay marriage. Piper asks the hardest questions and
finds wonderfully poignant but practical and applicable truths from the Bible.
These 350 pages of substantive spiritual nourishment will brace readers’ minds
with truth and nourish their hearts with God’s sovereign grace. Pastors and lay
leaders particularly will appreciate the three indexes included. They don’t
need to look any further to find a pertinent illustration or tidbit of
inspiration! Expanded Edition of the Popular Godward Life II Devotional Taste
and see…The Lord is good. Psalm 34:8 The soul tastes truth like the lips taste
food. Spiritual hunger cries out for rich, substantial nourishment. It is
remarkable how much meat these daily portions contain. Skillfully presented by
pastor John Piper, this devotional of contemporary meditations on biblical
reality will whet your appetite for more of God Himself and refresh you in your
daily communion with Christ. “This volume is a treasure of true doctrine
applied to life.” -R. Albert Mohler Jr., president, Southern Baptist
Theological Seminary “Going to sleep with John Piper’s words on your mind will
coax you from complacency and wake you up to a passionate faith.” -Phil
Callaway, speaker and bestselling author Story Behind the Book John Piper’s
life-long love affair with his church is evidenced in each of the 140 articles
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included in Taste and See. Originally, each article was written for his flock
at Bethlehem Baptist Church in Minneapolis . They are sometimes follow-ups to
Sunday sermons; sometimes meditations of a pastor’s heart, expressing his
longing for the holiness of his congregation. Many of the entries are his own
relentless interrogations of a biblical text. A few are colorful anecdotes from
a pastor’s daily life—a pastor whose heartbeat for God pulsates through every
word.
Démocratie, liberté et valeurs chrétiennes Hansjürg Stückelberger 2022-10-07
Quels sont les fondements d'une démocratie libérale? Quel est le rôle des
opinions religieuses dominantes dans une société? Comment l'Occident a-t-il
évolué? Et pourquoi semble-t-il y avoir davantage de liberté dans les pays
chrétiens qu'ailleurs? La démocratie, la liberté et la dignité humaine sont
aujourd'hui des valeurs presque évidentes en Europe. Ce livre montre comment
ces valeurs ont pu s'établir lors d'un long processus et conduire à la paix et
à la prospérité. Il explique clairement comment les ordres de Dieu ont fait
leurs preuves et pourquoi il vaut la peine d'y rester fidèle. La vision
chrétienne du monde donne une confiance profonde, même en période de
bouleversements sociaux: l'amour de Dieu est ce qui, par le passé, a fait de
pays entiers des modèles de liberté et de justice. Aujourd'hui, cet amour a la
même force pour changer les coeurs. Très actuel dans un contexte où les valeurs
conservatrices sont globalement remises en question.
Antworten auf die drei grossen Lebensfragen Henry Berchtold
The Rings of Saturn W. G. Sebald 2016-11-08 "The book is like a dream you want
to last forever" (Roberta Silman, The New York Times Book Review), now with a
gorgeous new cover by the famed designer Peter Mendelsund The Rings of
Saturn—with its curious archive of photographs—records a walking tour of the
eastern coast of England. A few of the things which cross the path and mind of
its narrator (who both is and is not Sebald) are lonely eccentrics, Sir Thomas
Browne’s skull, a matchstick model of the Temple of Jerusalem, recession-hit
seaside towns, wooded hills, Joseph Conrad, Rembrandt’s "Anatomy Lesson," the
natural history of the herring, the massive bombings of WWII, the dowager
Empress Tzu Hsi, and the silk industry in Norwich. W.G. Sebald’s The Emigrants
(New Directions, 1996) was hailed by Susan Sontag as an "astonishing
masterpiece perfect while being unlike any book one has ever read." It was "one
of the great books of the last few years," noted Michael Ondaatje, who now
acclaims The Rings of Saturn "an even more inventive work than its predecessor,
The Emigrants."
Book of Truth Maria Mercy 2015-06-18
Christus Militans Gabriella Gelardini 2016-01-27 In Christus Militans knüpft
Gabriella Gelardini an Interpretationen an, die das Markusevangelium im Kontext
des jüdisch-römischen Krieges und des Aufstiegs der Flavier interpretieren. Von
Interesse sind darin aber nicht nur „ideologische Macht- oder
Herrschaftsdiskurse,“ sondern insbesondere auch die militärischen Zusammenhänge
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und die Kriegssemantik im engeren Sinn. Dies erfolgt eingedenk der großen
Bedeutung, die das Militär und der Krieg für die Herstellung und
Aufrechterhaltung von Herrschaft in der Antike hatten, besonders bei
Dynastiewechseln.
The Authentic Gospel of Jesus Geza Vermes 2004-09-30 There can be no doubt that
Jesus, 'a religious genius' as Geza Vermes describes him, lived and taught in
Palestine some 2000 years ago. The influence he has had is incalculable. How
though can we distinguish between the doctrines shaped to the needs of the
burgeoning Christian church and the original views laid out by Jesus himself?
How can we dig back through the additions, misinterpretations and confusions of
later writers and two millennia of tradition to get back to the authentic
gospel of Jesus? In his new book, Vermes subjects all the sayings of Jesus to
brilliantly informed scrutiny. The result is a book of unique value and
novelty--scraping aside the accretions of centuries to come as close as we can
hope to be to the true Jesus.
A Basic Guide to Eschatology Millard J. Erickson 1998-12-01 A leading
evangelical theologian provides a comprehensive examination of the various
evangelical views of the millennium (and other eschatological subjects).
Muhammad, the Prophet of Mercy Osman Nuri Topbaş 2010
The Gospel According to Mark 1999-01-01 The earliest of the four Gospels, the
book portrays Jesus as an enigmatic figure, struggling with enemies, his inner
and external demons, and with his devoted but disconcerted disciples. Unlike
other gospels, his parables are obscure, to be explained secretly to his
followers. With an introduction by Nick Cave
Path Integral Approach to Quantum Physics Gert Roepstorff 2012-12-06
Specifically designed to introduce graduate students to the functional
integration method in contemporary physics as painlessly as possible, the book
concentrates on the conceptual problems inherent in the path integral
formalism. Throughout, the striking interplay between stochastic processes,
statistical physics and quantum mechanics comes to the fore, and all the
methods of fundamental interest are generously illustrated by important
physical examples.
The Doctrine of the Trinity Anthony F. Buzzard 1998
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